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Clark College wins grant for caregiver training program      
Clark College has been selected as one of 15 colleges nationwide to receive a $20,000 grant from the 
MetLife Foundation for the college's caregiver training program. The grants are part of a MetLife program, 
Caregiving Project for Older Americans, intended to address the growing shortage of trained caregivers 
for older Amercians. Clark College expects to use the money to create a home-based caregiver training 
program with online learning models. 


